
Request for Enhanced School Security 

Protocols 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Principal's Name] 

[School's Name] 

[School's Address] 

Dear [Principal's Name], 

I am writing to you as a concerned parent of a student at [School's Name]. In light of recent 

events and ongoing safety concerns in schools nationwide, I believe it is imperative that our 

school reviews and enhances its security protocols. 

I would like to respectfully request that the administration consider the following measures: 

• Regular audits of existing security measures 

• Increased communication with local law enforcement 

• Implementation of a clear and effective emergency response plan 

• Enhanced training for staff on safety procedures and crisis management 

• Secure access points to the school with identification protocols 

These enhancements would not only deter potential threats but also put parents and students at 

ease regarding their safety while on school grounds. 

Thank you for considering this important issue. I look forward to your response and am open to 

discussing this further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Relationship to Student, e.g., parent/guardian] 


